Board of County Commissioners
Workshop: One Stop Community Center and Ounce of Prevention Grant
Monday, March 23, 2015 at 3:00 p.m.
The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida, met for a regularly scheduled Workshop on Monday, March 23, 2015 with Chairman Ralph Thomas presiding. Present were Commissioners Randy Merritt, Jerry Moore, Richard Harden and Howard Kessler. Also present were County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Brandy King.
This workshop is intended to allow discussion relating to the One Stop Community Center and the Ounce of Prevention Grant. 
Chuck Robinson, President of WCCY, made a presentation to the Board.

Thirteen One Stop Program provider representatives and WCCY volunteers made brief presentations to the Board.
There was one citizen to address the Board.

The Board discussed the various options of management and funding for the Community Center. There will be another workshop to discuss the Community Center on April 6, 2015 at 3:00 p.m.
The workshop adjourned at 4:35 p.m.

